
    

  

April 16, 2018 
 

Sedgwick completes acquisition of Cunningham Lindsey 
Combined organization will transition to operating globally under Sedgwick name 
 
It brings me great pride to share the news that, after months of planning and regulatory 
approval filings, Sedgwick has finalized its purchase of global loss adjusting, claims 
management and risk solutions firm Cunningham Lindsey and its subsidiaries. 
 
With this strategic acquisition, Sedgwick now has 21,000 talented colleagues across 65 
countries, providing best-in-class business solutions to employers, insurance companies, 
brokers, policyholders and consumers around the world. With our expanded footprint and 
technical resources, Sedgwick offers an unprecedented and unparalleled breadth of 
services and depth of expertise. We can now meet the complex needs of more clients and 
take care of more individuals in more locations than ever before.    
 
I am also pleased to announce that Jane Tutoki, Cunningham Lindsey’s global CEO, joins 
Sedgwick today as our vice chair. She, along with global chief financial officer Henry Lyons 
and group presidents Mike Arbour and Bob Peterson, comprise the company’s new 
executive council, reporting to me. With these outstanding leaders at the helm, I am 
confident that Sedgwick’s future is in very good hands. 
 
Now that the transaction has closed, we can move forward with integrating the Sedgwick 
and Cunningham Lindsey organizations into a unified, global provider of technology-
enabled business solutions in the risk and benefits services space. To that end, the 
combined organization—including all subsidiaries of Sedgwick, Vericlaim and Cunningham 
Lindsey, with a few select exceptions—will move toward operating globally under the 
Sedgwick name. Using a singular name across all markets and business lines will 
strengthen our brand identity and reinforce our position as the leading industry provider. 
You will hear more in the coming weeks regarding the details of our brand transition. 
 
While many exciting changes lie ahead for Sedgwick, our focus is clearly on our clients. We 
remain committed to our caring counts® philosophy, and our top priority is ensuring that 
the programs administered by Sedgwick, Vericlaim and Cunningham Lindsey continue to 
produce outstanding results. Our dedicated colleague teams and trusted technology 
remain in place to provide those we serve with the exceptional support they have come to 
expect. 
 
More details about today’s news can be found in our press release, available here. As 
always, please contact your Sedgwick client services representative if you have any 
questions. Thank you for your continued partnership. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 

http://www.sedgwick.com/global-news


 
Dave North 
President and CEO 
 

 
Connect with us 

 

   

  
 

    

        

© 2018 Sedgwick Claims Management Services, Inc. 
  

 

http://www.sedgwick.com
http://www.facebook.com/sedgwick
http://www.linkedin.com/company/sedgwick
https://twitter.com/Sedgwick
http://www.sedgwick.com/blog
http://www.youtube.com/user/Sedgwickvideos
http://edge.sedgwick.com

